
January 5, 2024

Dear Financial Literacy for the Youth:

On behalf of the Fleishman Center for Career and Professional Development at Binghamton University, we are
pleased to inform you that as a result of Jonah Poueriet-Santana’s participation in the Fleishman Student
Advisory Board, your organization, Financial Literacy for the Youth, has been selected as a recipient of a $500
grant to support your upcoming networking and professional development event scheduled for the spring
semester. We are excited to co-sponsor your event, recognizing the valuable contribution it makes towards the
professional growth and development of Binghamton University students.

The $500 grant is designated to cover expenses related to food and guest speaker costs for the event. To
ensure the proper utilization of the funds, we kindly request that Financial Literacy for the Youth provides the
Fleishman Career Center with copies of all receipts pertaining to costs covered by the $500 grant. Additionally,
we look forward to receiving an event summary and impact statement, which will be further detailed during the
Student Advisory Board meeting #1 in the spring. This summary and receipts should be uploaded to the
Student Advisory Board Brightspace byMay 3, 2024 at 11:59 pm, which is the final day of spring 2024 classes.

Please feel free to reach out to anovi@binghamton.edu and tsoto@binghamton.edu if you have any questions
or concerns. We look forward to a successful event in partnership with Financial Literacy for the Youth.

Sincerely,

Aly Novi, Assistant Director for Academic and Campus Partnerships
Tiffany Soto, Diversity Engagement Specialist

Fleishman Center for Career and Professional Development
Binghamton University, State University of New York
University Union (UU-133)
Phone: (607) 777-2400 | Email: careers@binghamton.edu
https://www.binghamton.edu/ccpd/

mailto:anovi@binghamton.edu
mailto:tsoto@binghamton.edu
mailto:careers@binghamton.edu
https://www.binghamton.edu/ccpd/

